A screenshot of a cell phone

Description generated with high confidence

**The Greater Pittsburgh Coalition Against Violence (CAV) ©**

**Creating Long Term Solutions to Deep Rooted Problems**

***“Moving from Complaint to Possibility…from Planning to Implementation to Mobilization”***

****

**2018**

**Community Services Directory:**

**Your Anti-Violence Guide to Community Services©**

**3rd Edition**

**Produced 2013**

**Community Services Directory:**

**Your Anti-Violence Guide to Community Services****©**

**2nd Edition**

**Produced 2010 – 2012**

**By the Working Group of the Coalition Against Violence**

**First Edition Title: Community Services Directory**

**Permission is granted to reproduce this document, in part, or in its entirety. Please contact the Coalition Against Violence to let us know how this document is being used.**

**Email us at** [**cav.pgh@gmail.com**](mailto:cav.pgh@gmail.com) **or call us at (412) 212-8775**

The Greater Pittsburgh Coalition Against Violence:

An Initiative of the Black Political Empowerment Project

c/o Hill House Association

1835 Centre Avenue

Pittsburgh, PA 15219

*Welcome to the Community Services Directory: Your Anti-Violence Guide to Community Services.*

*The Greater Pittsburgh Coalition Against Violence* developed this directory as a supplementary document to Strategies for Change: Building More Peaceful Communities, containing hundreds of strategies and suggestions of which, if implemented, could significantly reduce or even eradicate the violence that affects the health and safety of our communities.

Community Service Directory: Your Anti-violence Guide to Community Services contains many of the agencies, organizations and groups in the Metropolitan Pittsburgh area that provide violence prevention and intervention programming, as well as many other kinds of services. The purpose of the directory is to assist individuals and families in finding help within their particular communities, as well as providing opportunities for those who would like to provide financial, in-kind resources, and/or volunteer support. We encourage you to fully utilize and support those programs and services contained herein.

The Community Services Directory was created from the following sources:

* Coalition Against Violence partners who provided information for inclusion in the directory.
* Solicitations for input from people who attended coalition meetings and events.
* On-line database systems of the Allegheny County Department of Human Services, Pittsburgh Public Schools and the United Way of Allegheny County.

If you do not find what you are looking for, we would suggest that you go to the

Greater Pittsburgh Black Business Directory & Resource Guide (<http://www.pittsburghblackdirectory.com>) or go to the websites of United Way of Allegheny County to find additional resources (<http://www.unitedwaypittsburgh.org> and click on Help Connections).

This directory can also be accessed through the following websites:

* The Black Political Empowerment Project at <http://www.b-pep.net>
* The Graduate School of Public and International Affairs at the University of Pittsburgh*:* [*http://www.metrostudies.pitt.edu/Projects/AppliedResearch/CAV/tabid/831/Default.aspx*](http://www.metrostudies.pitt.edu/Projects/AppliedResearch/CAV/tabid/831/Default.aspx)

The Greater Pittsburgh Coalition Against Violence:

An Initiative of the Black Political Empowerment Project

**Community Services Directory**

**Your Anti-Violence Guide to Community Services**

**Table of Contents**

**Beltzhoover/South Pittsburgh Pages 8 - 10**

Arlington Recreation Center

The Brashear Association

Center for Victims

Pittsburgh Action Against Rape (PAAR)

Warrington Recreation Center

**Bloomfield/Garfield/Friendship Communities Pages 11 - 13**

Arsenal Family and Children’s Center

Attack Theatre: Stories in Motion

Bloomfield-Garfield Corp. – Community Development Initiative

Bloomfield-Garfield Corp. – Youth Development Center

Eastside Neighborhood Employment Center

Garfield Jubilee Association: Garfield Family Support Center

**East Hills/Penn Hills Page 14**

Abundant Beginnings Day Care and Early Learning Center

East Hills Community Services Center

**East Liberty/East Side/Point Breeze Pages 15 - 22**

Action United

Allies for Health & Wellbeing (formerly Pittsburgh AIDS Task Force)

Big Brothers and Big Sisters of Greater Pittsburgh, Inc.

Coalition for Organized Residents of East Liberty, Inc. (COR)

East End Cooperative Ministry

East Liberty Concerned Citizens Corporation

Family Resources: Children’s, Family and Community Services

Family Resources: Beverley Jewell Wall Lovelace Children’s Program

Gwen’s Girls, Inc.

Hip Hop on Lock, Inc.

Kingsley Association

Michael’s Place of St. Vincent de Paul Society

Pittsburgh Pastoral Institute

Rodman Street Missionary Baptist Church

Small Seeds Development Inc.: Mother to Son Program

Union Project

Youth Enrichment Services, Inc.

**Hazelwood Neighborhood Page 23**

Glen Hazel Community Resident Management Corporation

Hazelwood YMCA

The KRUNK Movement at Center of Life Keystone Church

**Hill District/Uptown Communities Pages 24 - 29**

A Child’s Place at Mercy – Uptown Pediatric Association

Amachi Pittsburgh

Bethlehem Haven

Boy Scouts of America – Greater Pittsburgh Council

Center for Family Excellence, Inc.

The Center that C.A.R.E.S.

FOCUS Pittsburgh

Hill House Association

Macedonia F.A.C.E.

Ujamaa Collective

**Homewood-Brushton Neighborhood Pages 30 - 32**

African American Music Institute

Baptist Temple Church

Bethany Baptist Church Christian Counseling

Career and Workforce Development Center – East

Community Empowerment Association, Inc.

Salvation Army – Homewood-Brushton

**North Side Communities Pages 33-38**

Allegheny Center Alliance Church After-School Place

Bidwell Presbyterian Church

Brown Chapel A.M.E. Church

Jefferson Recreation Center

Mattress Factory – Education Programs

Pittsburgh Community Television: PCTV

Project Destiny, Inc.

Reading is FUNdamental

Salvation Army, Harbor Light Center

Young Men and Women’s African Heritage Association

**Mon Valley: Braddock/Rankin/Swissvale Boroughs Pages 39 to 40**

Angel’s Place

Heritage Community Initiative, Inc.

Rankin Christian Center

**Oakland Community** **Pages 41-42**

Community Human Service Corporation

Prevention Point Pittsburgh

**Wilkinsburg Pages 43-45**

Hosanna House, Inc.

MAD DADS

Pittsburgh Housing Development Corporation

Wilkinsburg Community Ministry

**Additional Organizations and Agencies Pages 46-52**

100 Black Men of W. PA.

3E Now (Educating, Empowering, Eliminating Teen Date Violence Now)

The Academy

A.D.A.’s House: Clean and Sober Humans Association

Boys & Girls Clubs of Western Pennsylvania

CeaseFire PA

Lydia’s Place

1Hood Media

The P.A.C.T. Initiative (Prevent Another Crime Today)

Sarah Heinz House, Boys and Girls Club

Strong Women, Strong Girls

Tiger Pause Youth Ministry (Beaver County)

Tree of Hope

Women’s Center and Shelter of Greater Pittsburgh

**Food Banks and Food Pantries Page 53**

Brown Chapel Food Pantry

Greater Pittsburgh Community Food Bank

Macedonia Baptist Church Food Pantry

**Human Service Agencies, Downtown Pittsburgh Pages 54-59**

ACTION-Housing

Allegheny Link

Career Link Pittsburgh/Allegheny County

Catholic Charities

Renewal, Inc.

Urban League of Greater Pittsburgh

The YMCA of Pittsburgh

YWCA of Greater Pittsburgh

Youth Places

**Allegheny County Health Department Pages 60-61**

Infinite Lifestyle Solutions

Duquesne and Neighborhood Allies

Hope Empowerment Project

Saving Our Sons & Daughters

Brothers & Sisters Emerging

**Emergency and Hot Line Numbers Page 62**

**Acknowledgments with Gratitude Page 63**

**Beltzhoover /South Pittsburgh**

**Arlington Recreation Center**

The Arlington Recreation Center offers activities that include night basketball, arts and crafts and drill team practice facilities for the Arlington Heights Stompers.  The YMCA-Arlington Heights Branch offers programs for preschoolers, teenagers, and senior citizens.

**Beltzhoover Neighborhood/South Pittsburgh**

**Program Name: Arlington Recreation Center**

**Services Description:** The Arlington Heights Recreation Center offers activities that include night basketball, arts and crafts and drill team practice facilities for the Arlington Heights Stompers.  The YMCA-Arlington Height Branch offers programs for preschoolers, teenagers, and senior citizens.

**Programs:**

Arlington Meals On Wheels – (412)-381-7727

Junior Pirates Program – (412)-488-8585

Citiparks Summer Food Services - (412)-244-3911

**Address:** Arlington Recreation Center, 2201 Salisbury Street, Pittsburgh, PA. 15210-1845

**Phone:**  (412)-488-8397

**Website:** www.city.pittsburgh.pa.us/district3/html/arlington\_heights.html

**Arlington Recreation Center**

**2201 Salisbury Street**

**Pittsburgh, PA 15210**

(412) 488-8397

**The Brashear Association**

The Brashear Association is a non-profit organization that provides a wide array of human services through two community centers – Brashear Center on South Side and the Henry Kaufmann Neighborhood House in Arlington, and the Neighborhood Employment Center in Allentown.

**Programs:** Employment Services; Volunteer; Educational Enrichment Programs; Self-

Sufficiency; Seniors Nutrition Program; Food Assistance; Information and Referral

**The Brashear Center**

**2005 Sarah Street**

**Pittsburgh, PA 15203**

(412) 431-2236 [www.brashearassociation.org](http://www.brashearassociation.org)

**Area served:** Arlington, Knoxville, Bon Air, Mt. Oliver, and Southside Slopes

Other Locations**:**

**Brashear Association’s Neighborhood Employment Center**

**730 East Warrington Avenue**

**Pittsburgh, PA 15210**

Phone: (412) 390-3588

**Brashear Association**

**212 Brownsville Road**

**Pittsburgh, PA 15210**

Phone: (412) 620-8234

**Henry Kaufmann Neighborhood House**

**2201 Salisbury Street**

**Pittsburgh, PA 15210**

Phone: (412) 431-0557

**Brashear Association’s Allentown Learning and Engagement Center**

**827 East Warrington Avenue**

**Pittsburgh, PA 15210**

Phone: (412) 620-8282

**Center for Victims**

The Mission of Center for Victims: healing trauma, supporting victims, and creating social change for a more peaceful community

Center for Victims serves the individuals, families and communities of Allegheny County. We provide victim support services and education that meet the diverse needs of people of all ages, races, religions, ethnicity, sexual orientation, physical disability and socio-economic status.

Services include: Crime victim and witness assistance; dialogue and resolution center; and domestic violence programs and services. We offer victim advocacy, crisis intervention, counseling, and community education programs to those impacted by all forms of violence and crime including, but not limited to: adult and child sexual assault; physical assault; domestic violence; child and elder abuse; homicide; robbery; and burglary. Caring, professional staff is available 24 hours a day, seven days a week to respond to the emergency needs of victims and witnesses, answer questions, and provide referrals to a wide range of support services.

**Center for Victims**

**3433 East Carson Street, Suite 300**

**Pittsburgh, PA 15203**

(412) 482-3240 (412) 482-3241 (Fax) 24-Hr Crisis Hotline: 1-866-644-2882

[www.centerforvictims.org](http://www.centerforvictims.org)

**Pittsburgh Action Against Rape (PAAR)**

Provide services for women, men, and children in Allegheny County who have experienced sexual violence. Also offers individual short-term and long-term counseling for adults and children.

**Programs:** Group therapy; Crisis Intervention; Assistance during trials; Medical advocacy;

Education and training programs

**PAAR**

**81 South 19th Street**

**Pittsburgh, PA 15203**

(412) 431-5665 (412) 431-0913 (Fax) [www.paar.net](http://www.paar.net)

**Hotline:** 1-866-END-RAPE

**Warrington Recreation Center**

Recreation and community enrichment center offers lots of playing, learning, and league options for basketball lovers of all ages. Youth Places provides soccer and flag football. Center also provides information on health issues including diabetes. Center is open to the public; ages 7 and up.

**Warrington Recreation Center**

**329 East Warrington Avenue**

**Pittsburgh, PA 15210**

(412) 488-8369 (412) 488-8150 (Fax)

**Bloomfield/Garfield/Friendship**

**Arsenal Family and Children’s Center**

The AFCC offers: infant-parent play groups, toddler-parent play groups, preschool for ages three to five, teen parenting and prevention programs, individual parent/child mentoring. They also provide consults with parents who need help dealing with child-related issues, year-round supervised visitation and parent education program for families from the court, mediation, and Children Youth and Family Services with children ages birth through 10 years old. It also serves as a Practicum site for college and university students**.**

**Arsenal Family and Children’s Center**

**336 South Aiken Avenue**

**Pittsburgh, PA 15232**

(412) 345-0008 (412) 345-0024 (Fax)

[www.arsenalfamily.org](http://www.arsenalfamily.org) [afcc@arsenalfamily.org](mailto:afcc@arsenalfamily.org)

Area served: Allegheny County

**Attack Theatre: Stories in Motion**

Stories in Motion: A dance, storytelling and improvisation based performance for all ages. The artists of Attack Theatre have been teaching and performing in school and community environments nationally and internationally for over ten years. With Attack Theatre and other professional companies (Dance Alloy, Dayton Contemporary Dance Company, Perks Dance Music Theatre, Gateway to the Arts, Men Dancers: The Ted Shawn Legacy) Michele de la Reza and Peter Kope have taught hundreds of residencies, workshops and master classes.

**Attack Theatre**

**2425 Liberty Avenue**

**Pittsburgh, PA 15222**

(412) 281-3305 [www.attacktheatre.net](http://www.attacktheatre.net) [contact@attacktheatre.net](mailto:contact@attacktheatre.net)

**Bloomfield-Garfield Corp. - Community Development Center**

The Community Development Center organizes residents, advocates for partnerships that will result in meeting the needs of youth-serving agencies and organizations accountable to high standards. The corporation draws upon strengths that exist in the community to solve problems and address needs by engaging partners and involving neighbors and youth in collaborative efforts.

Penn Avenue Arts Initiative Program for Youth connects artists, arts organization and general arts activities along the Penn Avenue corridor in Garfield. The program does not meet regularly, call for details

**Bloomfield-Garfield Corp.**

**5149 Penn Avenue  
Pittsburgh, PA 15224**

(412) 441-6950 (412) 441-6956 (Fax) [www.bloomfield-garfield.org](http://www.bloomfield-garfield.org)

Executive Director: Rick Swartz

Areas served**:** Bloomfield, Garfield, and Friendship

**Bloomfield-Garfield Corp. - Youth Development Center**

The Youth Development Center (YDC) is an advocate for youth and is committed to holding systems and organizations focusing on youth accountable to meeting real needs. The YDC seeks to empower youth and their families through all activities. The YDC leads the development of school health partnerships; seeks appointment on the Parent/Community/Schools Councils as a community stakeholder and recruits parents and other community representatives to participate; organizes parents in the Garfield Heights Public Housing Community to focus on issues of student achievement, health, safety, drug use and violence; provides recreational opportunities for families; initiates new programming; participates in school working groups and task forces; works in partnership with other groups and organizations in the community to help shape agendas and initiatives to better meet the needs of young people.

**Bloomfield-Garfield Corp. YDC**

**5321 Penn Avenue**

**Pittsburgh, PA 15224**

(412) 441-9833 (412) 441-6918 (Fax) [www.bloomfield-garfield.org](http://www.bloomfield-garfield.org)

Executive Director: Rick Flanagan

Area served: Garfield, Bloomfield, and Friendship

**Eastside Neighborhood Employment Center**

Program provides youth with employment services including job readiness training, career counseling, resume development, and job search training. In addition, YouthLINK serves as a hub to coordinate many services and opportunities provided by other agencies and organizations, with an emphasis on the city's youth employment contractors. Program serves youth throughout the east end.

**Eastside Neighborhood Employment Center**

**5321 Penn Avenue**

**Pittsburgh, PA 15224**

(412) 362-8580(412) 441-6918 (Fax)

[www.enecpittsburgh.org](http://www.enecpittsburgh.org) [enec.helps@enecpittsburgh.com](mailto:enec.helps@enecpittsburgh.com)

Eligibility: Must be between the ages 14 - 21 years old.

**Garfield Jubilee Association, Inc.**

Garfield Jubilee Association, Inc. (GJA) is a non-profit, community development corporation formed to develop programs and activities which benefit and stabilize the welfare of low and moderate-income families and the community. GJA was formally incorporated in 1983 and is the product of the cooperative efforts of local East End clergy and concerned city residents, with assistance from the Pittsburgh Leadership Foundation and the Alcoa Foundation.

The Garfield Jubilee provide services under three components.

1. Housing Counseling
2. Housing Development
3. Workforce Development

GJA is a Christian-Based Non-Profit organization with a mission to strengthen communities in Garfield, the East End and the Pittsburgh Region through the manifestation of the love of God.

**Garfield Jubilee Association, Inc.**

**5323 Penn Avenue**

**Pittsburgh, PA 15224**

(412) 665-5200 412-665-5205 (Fax) [www.garfieldjubilee.org](http://www.garfieldjubilee.org)

Area served**:** Garfield

**East Hills**

**Abundant Beginnings Daycare**

**PETRA International Ministries**

The mission of the Abundant Beginnings Child Care and Early Learning Center is to encourage the mental, physical, and spiritual growth of our children by adopting a standard of excellence that goes above and beyond the limits of custodial care. We are a State Licensed Facility. We accept children ages 6 weeks to 5 years old.

**Abundant Beginnings**

**235 East Gate Drive**

**Pittsburgh, PA 15235**

(412) 243-7225 or (412) 247-0394 (412) 243-7223 (Fax)

[www.petranation.org](http://www.petranation.org) [www.abundantbeginnings.org](http://www.abundantbeginnings.org)

[info@petranation.org](mailto:info@petranation.org)

**East Hills Community Service Center**

East Hills provides on-site licensed child care, children and youth after school programs, family mentoring, emergency food bank, transportation assistance, housekeeping classes, computer classes, free baked goods, employment training, job placement, senior services, tutoring, boy and girl scouts, GED preparation, party rentals, toys for tots, volunteer work, fitness center, field trips, life skills and job readiness programs. The new Multi-Purpose Community Center offers a computer lab, health and wellness center, assembly room and office space. The Bracey Clubhouse houses the center’s senior service programs.

**East Hills Community Service Center**

**2320 East Hills Drive**

**Pittsburgh, PA 15221**

(412) 243-8400 (412) 243-8211 (Fax) [www.easthillscommunityservices.org](http://www.easthillscommunityservices.org)

Other locations:

**Bracey Clubhouse**

**East Hills Community**

**2264 Bracey Drive**

**Pittsburgh, PA 15221**

**Multi-Purpose Community Center**

**Neighborhood Networks Computer Center**

**2291 Wilner Drive**

**Pittsburgh, PA 15221**

**East Liberty/East Side/Point Breeze**

**Action United**

The priorities for this community-based organization comprised of low and moderate-income families include: better housing for first time homebuyers and tenants, living wages for low-wage workers, more investment in our communities from banks and governments, and better public schools. Action United achieves these goals by building community organizations through direct action, negotiation, legislation, and voter participation.

**Action United**

**5907 Penn Avenue, Suite 300  
Pittsburgh, PA 15206**

(412) 567-7275 [www.actionunited.org](http://www.actionunited.org) [westernpa@actionunited.org](mailto:westernpa@actionunited.org)

**Allies for Health and Well-Being (formerly Pittsburgh AIDS Task Force)**

Diagnosis, treatment, referrals for HIV/AIDS, sexually transmitted diseases, other healthcare and services. Programs include**:** Support groups, emergency funds, medical and comprehensive case management, and food pantry.

**Allies for Health and Well-Being**

**5913 Penn Avenue, 2nd Floor**

**Pittsburgh, PA 15206**

(412) 345-7456 (412) 345-7457 (Fax) 1-888-204-8821 (Toll Free)

[www.patf.org](http://www.patf.org) [patfinfo@patf.org](mailto:patfinfo@patf.org)

**Big Brothers and Big Sisters of Greater Pittsburgh, Inc.**

Big Brothers and Big Sisters of Greater Pittsburgh, Inc. establishes 1:1 mentoring relationships between adult volunteers and children. Through guidance, mentoring, and friendship, volunteers improve the self-confidence of the children and increase the probability that they will become fully integrated members of society. Serves ages 6-13 primarily from single parent homes or living in at-risk environments. Mentoring relationships may continue through age 18.

**Big Brothers and Big Sisters of Greater Pittsburgh, Inc.**

**5859 Centre Avenue  
Pittsburgh, PA 15206**

(412) 363-6100 (412) 363-6801 (Fax) [www.bbbspgh.org](http://www.bbbspgh.org)

**Coalition of Organized Residents of East Liberty, Inc.**

This community-based coalition organized in response to the redevelopment of properties in the East Liberty neighborhood of Pittsburgh. COR’s vision is one of equality for all residents and their goal is to improve the quality of life for low-income residents.

**COR, Inc.**

**211 North Whitfield Street, Suite 210**

**Pittsburgh, PA 15206**

(412) 662-2600 (412) 662-2602 (Fax)

**East End Cooperative Ministry**

EECM programs reach out to young people to help them discover and work toward a more promising future. The variety of programs offered help children and youth to succeed. These include: Creation Station, In/After School Outreach, Project Rediscovery, Summer Day Camp, The Hoop-it-Up Tournament, & Take Our Sons/Daughters to Work Day.

**East End Cooperative Ministry**

**6140 Station Street  
Pittsburgh, PA 15206**

(412) 361-5549 (412) 361-0151 (Fax) (412) 345-7171 (Youth Programs)

[www.eecm.org](http://www.eecm.org) [eecm@eecm.org](mailto:eecm@eecm.org)

**East Liberty Concerned Citizens Corp.**

Program strives to make the East Liberty area a safer and more community-oriented neighborhood by providing a variety of services, many of which are for youth. After-School Program: Drop-in site for youth until 7:00pm. Offers help with homework and activities for youth. Feeding Program: Provides an after-school meal and Saturday lunch for youth aged birth-17 years. Operation Hammer: Program that promotes public safety and community responsibility in youth who perform clean-up duties in the neighborhood and for residents who are unable to do the work. Also encourages residents to fill out crime report forms on suspected drug dealers, gang members, etc. Project Africa is a multicultural art initiative that exposes youth aged 5-14 to art as a positive expression of feelings and connection with culture.

**East Liberty Concerned Citizens Corp.**

**145 Meadow Street**

**Pittsburgh, PA 15206**

(412) 361-8310 (412) 361-8310 (Fax)

**Family Resources: Children’s, Family and Community Services**

Family Resources is a non-profit agency whose mission is to prevent and treat child abuse by strengthening families and neighborhoods.  Engaging about 20,000 adults, children, and teenagers every year – and serving approximately 2,600 intensively -- Family Resources is distinguished by its continuum of services: parenting support and education, crisis intervention, psychotherapy services, afterschool and summer activities, and the Economic Empowerment Initiative.

**Family Resources**

**1425 Forbes Avenue**

**Pittsburgh, PA  15219**

(412) 363-1702 (412) 253-2880 (Fax) Parenting *WARMLINE*: 211

[www.familyresourcesofpa.org](http://www.familyresourcesofpa.org) [info@familyresourcesofpa.org](mailto:info@familyresourcesofpa.org)

Other locations:

**Family Retreat Center**

**1100 Freeport Road**

**Mars, PA 16046**

Phone: (412) 363-1702 ext. 1202

**Hill District Center for Nursing Families**

**1801 Centre Avenue, Suite 200**

**Pittsburgh, PA 15219**

Phone: (412) 363-1702 ext. 1601

**McKeesport Battering Intervention Program**

**687 O’Neil Boulevard, 1st Floor**

**McKeesport, PA 15132**

Phone: (412) 363-1702 ext. 1302

**Family Resources: Beverly Jewel Wall Lovelace Children’s Program (BJWL)**

The Out-of-School Time Program help keep kids safe, provide enriching activities and give peace of mind to families during the out-of-school hours. Kids will enjoy sports and games, arts & crafts, frequent field trips to awesome locations throughout the city or creative adventures on-site and monthly community celebrations! The program primarily serves children ages 5-13, but youth up to the age of 17 are welcome to join the program, enjoy free meals, participate in the activities or just hang out in a safe place and have fun.

Locations:

Arlington Heights: (412) 431-1305

Bedford Dwellings: (412) 578-0495

Carnegie Elementary: (412) 513-8935 or (412) 689-0713

East Hills: (412) 727-7756

East Liberty Gardens: (412) 661-0930

Glen Hazel: (412) 521-7601

Groveton Village: (412) 329-7249

Hawkins Village: (412) 271-3418

Hays Manor: (412) 771-7478

Homewood North: (412) 241-2230

Meyers Ridge: (412) 778-7965

Millvue Acres: (412) 233-0646

Northview Heights: (412) 325-8100

Oak Hill Terrace: (412) 251-5271

Pittsburgh King: (412) 689-6901

Pleasant Ridge: (412) 331-5469

Prospect Terrace: (412) 824-1555

Sheldon Park: (724) 224-9142

**Gwen’s Girls, Inc.**

Gwen’s Girls, Inc. provides gender-specific services: prevention, reunification, clinical, case management, school and community-based services, after school programming, summer camp, school-based, group home, foster care programs, and volunteer/mentor programs. Our service model addresses the *whole* girl. All of our programs and services are designed to educate, involve and improve each girl’s ability to achieve success as she faces a variety of challenges while growing and developing into adult.

**Gwen’s Girls, Inc.**

**711 West Commons, 3rd Floor**

**Pittsburgh, PA 15212**

(412) 904-4239(412) 904-4829 (Fax)

[www.gwensgirls.org](http://www.gwensgirls.org) [contactus@gwensgirls.org](mailto:contactus@gwensgirls.org)

**Hip-Hop On L.O.C.K.**

Hip-Hop On L.O.C.K. is an arts education and mentoring program that employs hip-hop as a tool to educate and empower youth K-12 through Leadership Development, Organizational Skills, Cooperative Economics and Knowledge of the Music Business. The Project promotes youth empowerment, community development and self-esteem through a mock record label that teaches Leadership Skills, Organizational Skills, Cooperative Economic and Knowledge of the Music Business.

**Hip-Hop On L.O.C.K.**

**124 S. Highland Avenue, Suite 201**

**Pittsburgh, PA 15206**

[www.hiphoponlock.org](http://www.hiphoponlock.org) [info@hiphoponlock.org](mailto:info@hiphoponlock.org) [www.youtube.com/hholproject](http://www.youtube.com/hholproject)

**Kingsley Association**

Innovation has been the hallmark of Kingsley programming. Because of our close-knit ties to East End communities, we understand the needs of those we serve. We also have a vested interest in their well-being. With the benefit of this perspective, Kingsley Association creates a wealth of relevant and effective services to address the articulated areas of need. One of our major areas of focus is directed toward our youth and the systems that support them - understanding the future rests in their ability to envision a better world and capacity to make it so.

By providing meeting space, technical support and cultivating partnerships, The Kingsley Association offers a comprehensive list of programs and services for all members of the community.

**Program and Service Areas:** Child Development, Youth Development, Sports and Recreation, Health and Wellness, Arts and Culture, Special Programs

**Kingsley Association**

**6435 Frankstown Avenue**

**Pittsburgh, PA 15206**(412) 661-8751[www.kingsleyassociation.org](http://www.kingsleyassociation.org) [info@kingsleyassociation.org](mailto:info@kingsleyassociation.org)

**Michael's Place of St. Vincent de Paul Society Council of Pittsburgh**

This is a voluntary residential program for male ex-offenders who agree to live drug-free. Residents may stay for up to six months. They must secure full-time employment, participate in drug and alcohol recovery programs, and participate in outpatient counseling. The facility can accommodate up to nine men. The men follow a set routine that includes mediation, work or job search, support group and in-house meetings, as well as cooking and housekeeping.

**Michael’s Place**

**501 North Negley Avenue**

**Pittsburgh, PA 15206**

(412) 363-5182 (412) 363-5183 (Fax) www.svdppitt.org

Area served: Allegheny County

Eligibility: Ex-offenders who are referred by judges, court personnel, or chaplains at correctional facilities.

**Pittsburgh Pastoral Institute**

The Pittsburgh Pastoral Institute (PPI), licensed by the Pennsylvania Department of Public Welfare as an Outpatient Psychiatric Clinic, is an interfaith counseling and psychotherapy center that integrates both the behavioral sciences and the resources of the client’s particular religious faith.

**Programs**: PPI provides counseling and psychotherapy for individuals, couples, families, and

groups; Psychiatric consultation, career assessment, and counseling; Consultation

for clergy; Continuing education for mental health professionals and clergy;

Community education on practical topics related to mental health and spiritual

health.

**Pittsburgh Pastoral Institute**

**6324 Marchand Street**

**Pittsburgh, PA 15206**

Toll Free: 1-877-661-9623Intake: (412) 661-1239 (412) 661-1304 (Fax)

[www.ppi-online.org](http://www.ppi-online.org)

Area served**:** The Greater Pittsburgh Area

**Rodman Street Missionary Baptist Church Teaching & Youth Ministry**

The Rodman Street Missionary Baptist Church offers a variety of mentorship programs and opportunities for youth of all ages. Also available is a Campus Outreach/Scholarship Ministry and College Fair that aims to provide scholarship awards for eligible students and includes a host of other financial aid resources with participation of over 20 colleges and universities.

**Rodman Street Missionary Baptist Church**

**6111 Rodman Street**

**Pittsburgh, PA 15206**

(412) 363-8082 (412) 363-4408 (Fax) [www.rodmanstreetchurch.org](http://www.rodmanstreetchurch.org)

**Small Seeds Development, Inc.: Mother-to-Son Program**

The [Mother to Son Program (MTSP)](http://www.ssdipgh.org/s/Mother-to-Son-Flyer-All-Sites-August-2016.jpg) is a unique model that offers single mothers and female guardians and their African American sons ages 8-15 and their siblings social support, education, self-care concepts, recreational and leisure activities, a platform to share ideas, training/workshops, a safe environment, coaching and mentoring**.**

**Small Seeds Development, Inc.**

**6033 Broad Street**

**Pittsburgh, PA 15206**

(412) 665- 2810 (412) 665-4640 (Fax)

[www.ssdipgh.org](http://www.ssdipgh.org) [info@ssdipgh.org](mailto:info@ssdipgh.org)

**Union Project**

The Union Project provides a gathering and working space for artists, community builders, and people of faith.

**The Union Project**

**801 North Negley Avenue  
Pittsburgh, PA 15206**

(412) 363-4550 www.unionproject.org

**Youth Enrichment Services, Inc.**

Train teens to act as mentors and positive role models to children who are at-risk. Youth Enrichment Services, Inc. has a Diversion Program, which is an alternative detention program for juvenile offenders.

**Youth Enrichment Services, Inc.**

**6031 Broad Street, Suite 202**

**Pittsburgh, PA 15206**

(412) 661-7834 [www.youthenrichmentservices.org](http://www.youthenrichmentservices.org) [admin@youthenrichmentservices.org](mailto:admin@youthenrichmentservices.org)

**Hazelwood**

**Glen Hazel Community Resident Management Corporation**

It is the mission of the Glen Hazel Community Resident Management Corporation’s stakeholders to implement socially and economic development driven activities, aimed at improving the life style and living conditions of the residents of Glen Hazel and surrounding areas**.**

**Glen Hazel CRMC**

**895 Johnston Avenue  
Pittsburgh, PA 15207**

(412) 235-7395 [www.ghcrmc.org](http://www.ghcrmc.org) [info@ghcrmc.org](mailto:info@ghcrmc.org)

Michael Wilson, Executive Director: [mwilson@ghcrmc.org](mailto:mwilson@ghcrmc.org)

**Hazelwood YMCA**

Provide after-school child care, boys/girls basketball, arts & crafts, drug and alcohol program, field trips. Summer day camp offers dodge ball, basketball, fitness classes, soccer, arts & crafts, field trips, internet computers, football, math & reading activities, swimming, powder puff football. Extended day care is available for a fee. Facility: classrooms, kitchen, multi-purpose room, offices. Computer labs are available. Programs include the Weed and Seed program, teen programs, and tutoring.

**Hazelwood YMCA**

**4713 Chatsworth Avenue**

**Pittsburgh, PA 15207**

(412) 421-5648 (412) 422-8017 (Fax)

[www.ymcaofpittsburgh.org/hazelwood](http://www.ymcaofpittsburgh.org/hazelwood)

[hazelwood@ymcaofpittsburgh.org](mailto:hazelwood@ymcaofpittsburgh.org)

**KRUNK Movement at Center of Life Keystone Church**

The K.R.U.N.K. (Kreating Realistic Urban New-school Knowledge) Movement teaches teens how to write, engineer, perform and market their hip-hop and jazz music -- with a message. Student members have opportunity to perform and travel.

**Center for Life**

**161 Hazelwood Avenue  
Pittsburgh, PA 15207**

(412) 521-3468 (412) 251-0731 (Fax)

[www.centeroflife.net](http://www.centeroflife.net) [contact@centeroflife.net](mailto:contact@centeroflife.net)

**Hill District/Uptown**

**A Child's Place at Mercy – Uptown Pediatric Associates**

Psychological consultants provide comprehensive psychological evaluation of consumers including in-home or on-site evaluations to determine the consumer’s capacity/mental health status and/or the presence of psychiatric illness and to recommend specific interventions.

**Mercy Health Center**

**1515 Locust Street**

**3 MHC  
Pittsburgh, PA 15219**

(412) 232-7200 (412) 232-8273 (Fax) 24-hour Emergency Line: (412) 400-2887

[www.achildsplacepa.org](http://www.achildsplacepa.org)

Program Coordinator: Lauren Pettler

**Amachi Pittsburgh**

Because all children have great inherent value, we refer to children of incarcerated parents as “children of promise.” It is our mutual hope and expectation that through this mentoring initiative, the God-given potential, purpose and value of children of promise will be recognized, protected and nurtured through the caring support and guidance of carefully screened and trained mentors from local congregations and community organizations. It is our hope that the positive impact of mentoring relationships will better prepare these children to overcome the challenges associated with parental incarceration.

**Amachi Pittsburgh**

**100 West Station Square Drive, Suite 621**

**Pittsburgh, PA 15219**

(412) 281-1288 (412) 281-2711 (Fax)

[www.AmachiPgh.org](http://www.AmachiPgh.org) [info@AmachiPgh.org](mailto:info@AmachiPgh.org)

Executive Director: Anna Hollis, [ahollis@amachipgh.org](mailto:ahollis@amachipgh.org)

Eligibility**:** Children of an incarcerated parent or a child who has been affected by a family member's incarceration (ages 4-18)

**Bethlehem Haven**

Bethlehem Haven provides shelter and supportive services to thousands of homeless women. The continuum of care consists of a range of housing and supportive services designed to enable each woman to identify her needs, develop a plan of action, and achieve a successful outcome.

Housing programs include:

Emergency Shelter: provides temporary housing for women for up to 60 days.

Safe at Home: offers basic and monetary assistance to women who are either homeless or at-risk of homelessness for the first time. Priority given to women over age 50.

Transitional housing: 2-year program that offers services to homeless women with drug, alcohol or other mental health issues.

Haven Homes: provides supportive permanent housing for women who are mentally ill.

Rapid Re-housing: provides housing assistance, case management, and aftercare support.

Medical Respite Care: is acute and post-acute medical care for patients experiencing homelessness.

Supportive Services include:

Empowerment Center: a drop-in program open to all residents and clients of BH offering 3 meals a day.

Mental Health and Wellness Clinic: provides medical, mental health, podiatry, and dental care for homeless women and men without insurance.

Uptown Legal Clinic: provides free legal counseling for most civil cases.

**Fifth Avenue Commons  
905 Watson Street  
Pittsburgh, PA 15219**

(412) 391-1348 (412) 391-2133 (Fax) E-housing (after 5pm): 1-866-730-2368

[www.bethlehemhaven.org](http://www.bethlehemhaven.org) [info@bethlehemhaven.org](mailto:info@bethlehemhaven.org)

Eligibility: Homeless women 60 days clean and sober from mind-altering chemicals,

willing to participate in drug and alcohol treatment.

**Boy Scouts of America – Laurel Highlands Council**

A national youth program of character development and values- based leadership training. Trains young people ages 6-20 in citizenship, service and physical fitness through the Cub Scouting, Boy Scouting, and Venturing programs, and career exploration in the Exploring Program.

**Flag Plaza Scout Center**

**1275 Bedford Avenue**

**Pittsburgh, PA 15219**

(412) 471-2927 [www.lhcscouting.org](http://www.lhcscouting.org)

Area served: Western Pennsylvania, Western Maryland, and parts of West Virginia.

**Center for Family Excellence, Inc.**

For the past thirty years, The Center for Family Excellence has been working to help families survive and thrive amid adversity. The focal point of our outreach is our Values for Life and Event Process; improve relational skills among adults; and provide family support services. The values that form the core of our services are: love and respect, interpersonal skills, learning orientation, self-confidence, self-persistence, self-esteem, and self-reliance. The Center for Family Excellence staff works directly with families, and collaborates with other human service providers.

**Programs:** Right Start; Family Reunification, Right Steps, Male Mentoring, Child Care

**Center for Family Excellence, Inc.**

**409 Dinwiddie Street**

**Pittsburgh, PA 15219-3367**

(412) 232-0322 (412) 232-0331 (Fax) [www](http://www).cffei.org

Executive Director: Lenall Thomas, Ph.D., [lthomas@cffei.org](mailto:lthomas@cffei.org)

**The Center that CARES**

The Center that CARES (Children/Adults Recreational & Educational Services) is a faith-based non-profit organization that is dedicated to the development and enrichment of youth living in the Hill District. The Center services nearly 200 students year-round, impacting the lives of over 1,000 families in the Hill District community.

CARES transitions children from K – College and into adulthood, by serving as a catalyst for “change,” uplifting and transforming through education, recreation, cultural enrichment, and spiritual guidance.

*After School Enrichment & Tutorial Program*: CARES uses a Track Program system to identify each child’s individual needs, giving them a step by step hand to reach towards their life goals

*Cares 4 R.E.A.L. Summer Camp:* Cares 4 R.E.A.L. (Recreation, Education, Achievement, and Leadership) provides a safe haven for “latch key” children during the summer months. Programs include reading and literacy, nutrition, creative arts, behavior management, adolescent issues, and violence prevention.

*Cares Summer Basketball League*: During the summer months, CARES hosts a Summer Basketball League providing safe recreation for young people.

**CARES at Wesley Center AME Zion Church**

**2701 Centre Avenue**

**Pittsburgh, PA 15219**

(412) 621-9612(412) 621-9613 (Fax)

[www.centerthatcares.org](http://www.centerthatcares.org) [info@centerthatcares.org](mailto:info@centerthatcares.org)

Other locations:

**CARES House (Technology & Training Center)**

**513 Morgan Street**

**Pittsburgh, PA 15219**

**CARES (6th-12th grade)**

**Jeron X. Grayson Community Center**

**1852 Enoch Street**

**Pittsburgh, PA 15219**

**CARES (Pre-K and K)**

**Warren United Methodist Church**

**2606 Centre Avenue**

**Pittsburgh, PA 15219**

**Focus Pittsburgh**

FOCUS Pittsburgh opened its doors in 2011 in the city’s Hill District. We donate hundreds of backpacks each week to children in the Hill District and Southside Public Schools. We offer an 8-week professional development class that teaches non-technical job skills to promote employment and success in the workplace.

In partnership with the Pittsburgh Orthodox Clergy Brotherhood, we distribute bag lunches on Saturdays to homeless and needy persons in our neighborhood. We have an emergency food bank, and a free community dinner.

In 2014 we opened a free medical and behavioral health clinic for people who are uninsured or who don’t qualify for medical assistance.

**FOCUS Pittsburgh**

**2228 Centre Avenue**

**Pittsburgh, PA 15219**

(412) 261-1234 [www.focusnorthamerica.org/centers/pittsburgh/](http://www.focusnorthamerica.org/centers/pittsburgh/)

Paul Abernathy, Director: [pabernathy@focusna.org](mailto:pabernathy@focusna.org)

**Hill House Association**

The Hill House Association is a multi-purpose social service agency for residents of the Hill District Community. Clients are served through five strategic program areas: early learning and child development; youth services; family and workforce development; senior services and neighborhood services. In addition, the agency offers complementary health and human services to its clients through ten (10) tenant agencies that reside on the Hill House campus.

**Programs:**

Hill House Senior Service Center: (412) 392-4487

EARN: (412) 392-4424

**Hill House Center**

**1835 Centre Avenue**

**Pittsburgh, PA 15219**

(412) 392-4400(412)-392-4462 (Fax)

[www.hillhouse.org](http://www.hillhouse.org) [contactus@hillhouse.org](mailto:contactus@hillhouse.org)

Other Locations:

**Blakey Program Center**

**1908 Wylie Avenue**

**Pittsburgh, PA 15219**

Phone: (412) 392-4475

**Family and Workforce Development Center**

**2038 Bedford Avenue**

**Pittsburgh, PA 15219**

(412) 392-4450, Fax:(412) 392-4476

**Kaufmann Center**

**1825 Centre Avenue**

**Pittsburgh, PA 15219**

Phone: (412) 281-1026

**Macedonia F.A.C.E. - Macedonia Baptist Church**

Family and Community Enrichment is a faith-based community outreach of Macedonia Church in the Hill District neighborhood of Pittsburgh. We are committed to supporting and strengthening families and to encourage the development of healthy families.

Programs include: family and community teaming; Community Truancy Intervention Project (CITP); lifeline support services; HIV/AIDS Prevention, Education, & Case Management; HIV Testing; Bullying Prevention; Girl’s Circle.

**Macedonia F.A.C.E.**

**1835 Centre Avenue, Suite 285**

**Pittsburgh, PA 15219**

(412) 281-2573 (412) 281-3854 (Fax)

[www.macedoniaface.org](http://www.macedoniaface.org) [info@macedoniaface.org](mailto:info@macedoniaface.org)

**Ujamaa Collective**

The Ujamaa Collective is a non-profit organization of women of African American descent who are entrepreneurs, artisans, artists and individuals who are committed to serving their community through leadership. Through Ujamaa (Cooperative Economics) artisans will have an economic outlet for their work, micro-enterprises will have the support to grow, customers will gain access to locally-produced items, and Pittsburgh will have a regional destination to draw customers and visitors to the Historic Hill District. Ujamaa is a membership collective. Call for information.

Components to Ujamaa Collective: Entrepreneurship preparation program; open-air marketplace; cooperative businesses – farm cooperative and jewelry cooperative; Ujamaa Retail Boutique

**Ujamaa Collective**

**1901 Centre Avenue, Suite 100**

**Pittsburgh, PA 15219**

(412) 228-5160 [www.ujamaacollective.org](http://www.ujamaacollective.org)

**Homewood-Brushton**

**Afro-American Music Institute**

The mission of the Afro American Music Institute (AAMI) is to provide systematic, specialized instrumental training in all styles of the African American music tradition such as Jazz, Blues, Gospel and Negro Spirituals. In addition, the Institute provides a forum both in performing and recording opportunities for otherwise undiscovered talent in the Greater Pittsburgh Community. The Institute conveys the heritage of African Americans through the medium of music so others will continue to appreciate the Black contribution to world culture. AAMI provides music and instruments.

**Afro-American Music Institute**

**7131 Hamilton Avenue**

**Pittsburgh, PA 15208**

(412) 241-6775 (412) 241-5062 (Fax)

[www.afroamericanmusic.org](http://www.afroamericanmusic.org) [staff@afroamericanmusic.org](mailto:staff@afroamericanmusic.org)

**Baptist Temple Church**

A community outreach ministry to strengthen families and support senior citizens. The center will offer educational programming, promote health and wellness, increase self-sufficiency, and promote technology training and recreation activities.

**Baptist Temple Church**

**7241 Race Street**

**Pittsburgh, PA 15208**

(412) 241-1624 (412) 241-5733 (Fax)

[www.baptisttemple.church](http://www.baptisttemple.church) [baptist.temple@verizon.net](mailto:baptist.temple@verizon.net)

**Bethany Baptist Church Christian Counseling & Training Center**

A counseling service accredited with the National Association of Biblical Counselors. Focus is on the family and mental health of the individual. Counseling programs include: family/marital counseling, pre-marital counseling, stress/anxiety/depression (including fear and worry) groups, self-image/self-esteem counseling, career counseling, violence and anger counseling, alcoholism, homosexuality, weight loss/dieting (which is conducted with the cooperation of doctors) and family financial services.

**Bethany Baptist Church Christian Counseling & Training Center**

**7745 Tioga Street**

**Pittsburgh, PA 15208**

(412) 242-3255 (412) 242-3258 (Fax)

<http://www.bethanybaptist-pgh.org> [info@bethanybaptist-pgh.org](mailto:info@bethanybaptist-pgh.org)

**Career and Workforce Development Center** **– East**

The employment center links local businesses and major employers with unemployed local residents. Services include: job search assistance, employment counseling, career guidance, education or training referrals, annual job fairs, computer lab, In house employer recruitment, life skills training, career link internet resume posting, interview techniques and a job bank.

**Career & Workforce Development Center – East**

**7140 Bennett Street  
Pittsburgh, PA 15208**

(412) 241-2811 (412) 243-3986 (Fax) [www.ymcaofpittsburgh.org/homewood/](http://www.ymcaofpittsburgh.org/homewood/)

Area served: East Hills, East Liberty, Garfield, Highland Park, Hill, Homewood-Brushton, Larimer, Lawrenceville, and Lincoln Place.

**Community Empowerment Association, Inc.**

Community Empowerment Association (CEA) addresses the needs of children, youth, adults, and families among African American Communities, utilizing an Afrocentric strategy of integrating culture, social identity and empowerment techniques by providing high quality, well-managed, innovative services. These include family support services, education, housing, economic development, and employment.

**Youth Programs:**

African American Leadership Institute – mentorship program for Black boys, aimed at life purpose, life mission and life-work.

Safe Passage After-School Program includes educational program, therapeutic support, life skills training and community support for children.

S.A.F.E. Truancy Program (Students Aimed for Excellence) – family support services, education, housing, economic development, and employment truancy prevention/intervention program

Saturday University is a weekly extra-curricular program that provides a safe, productive and educational space for black boys and girls.

Summer Program - Kamp Kuumba is an opportunity for youth ages 6-15 to continue to receive an empowering and culturally affirming education even when school is out.

Youth Workforce Development - CEA’s Summer Youth Employment Program (SYEP) engages 50 local, youth workers, ages 14-21 in paid work activities. The youth receive training in work readiness, interpersonal communication, and community development training, as well as a stipend.

**Adult Programs**:

Construction Industry Training Program is for those with little or no experience in the construction trades who want to begin a career as a Construction Laborer. This program is nine (9) weeks with a combination of 91 hours total of Classroom instruction and 40 hours of applied experience.

Caring Connections to Careers (CCC) will engage local individuals in the development of knowledge, skills, and attitudes consisting of world-of-work awareness, labor market knowledge, occupational information, values clarification and personal understanding, career planning and decision making, and job search techniques (resumes, mock job interviews, applications, and follow-up letters), and development of an employment resource center.

**Family Services**:

Professional Counseling – Individual & Family Therapy; Support groups; Community Restoration and Healing Forums.

**Community Empowerment Association, Inc.**

**7120 Kelly Street**

**Pittsburgh, PA 15208**

(412) 371-3689 [www.ceapittsburgh.org](http://www.ceapittsburgh.org) [contact@ceapittsburgh.org](mailto:contact@ceapittsburgh.org)

Other locations:

**First United Methodist Church**

**1406 Cornell Street**

**McKeesport, PA 15132**

**Salvation Army Homewood/Brushton Worship & Service Center**

Programs include: After-school homework club, fitness & nutrition, and Christian enrichment.

**Salvation Army**

**8020 Frankstown Avenue**

**Pittsburgh, PA 15221**

(412) 242-1434 www.wpa.salvationarmy.org

**North Side**

**Allegheny Center Alliance Church After-School Place**

Provides homework help, gym time-recreation, snack time and computers, September through June.

**Allegheny Center Alliance Church**

**After-School Place**

**250 East Ohio Street**

**Pittsburgh, PA 15212**

(412) 321-4333 (412) 321-8533 (Fax) [www.acac.net](http://www.acac.net) [info@acac.net](mailto:info@acac.net)

**Bidwell Presbyterian Church**

Provide classes in art, reading, and math for Manchester youth. The program also offers recreation and field trips during the summer months. Other youth programs include the Girl Scouts and the Boy Scouts.

Bidwell Church is also a member of the **Pittsburgh Interfaith Impact Network (PIIN)**, a network or congregations and organizations in Southwestern Pennsylvania committed to drawing together people of faith to act powerfully on local and regional issues of justice and fairness through the process of community-building, direct action and negotiation with decision makers.

**Bidwell Presbyterian Church**

**1025 Liverpool Street**

**Pittsburgh, PA 15233**

(412) 231-4663 (412) 231-1360 (Fax)

[www.bidwellchurch.org](http://www.bidwellchurch.org) [RevWelch@BidwellChurch.org](mailto:RevWelch@BidwellChurch.org)

Eligibility: K - 8th grade

**Brown Chapel A. M. E. Church**

Story Time Express; Vacation Bible School; “Joyful Sound” Kids Choir; Food Pantry; Women’s Ministry; Exercise Class.

**Brown Chapel A.M.E. Church**

**1400 Boyle Street**

**Pittsburgh, PA 15212**

(412) 321-2240 (Intake) (412) 321-5247 (Fax)

[www.bccministriespgh.org](http://www.bccministriespgh.org) [bccministriespgh@outlook.com](mailto:bccministriespgh@outlook.com)

Area served: Primarily North Side, but anyone may attend.

**Jefferson Recreation Center**

The Jefferson Recreation Center offers a Youth Places collaborative after-school programs including recreation - gym games and open gym, life skills lessons, career readiness, academic enrichment, cultural exposure, and experiences.

**Jefferson Recreation Center**

**605 Rednap Street**

**Pittsburgh, PA 15212**

(412) 323-7268

**Mattress Factory – Education Programs**

The Mattress Factory serves as an engaging and unusual learning environment that fosters creative thinking in audiences of all ages and backgrounds. A range of innovative educational opportunities aims to directly engage students, youth, educators, families and the public with multi-sensory artworks housed in two creatively re-used buildings located within the historic Mexican War Streets neighborhood on Pittsburgh’s North Side. The Mattress Factory’s special exhibitions, permanent collection, Artist Residency, Resource Center and Education Studio serve as learning sites that together provide a framework for exploring installations that inspire, challenge, provoke and engage all viewers.

Community ArtLab: ARTLab is a hands-on, drop-in, interactive program designed for visitors of all ages. During ARTLab, participants are invited to explore, play and experiment with projects inspired by current exhibitions, artists and ideas.

Mini Factory: Children ages 3 to 5 and their parents or caregivers are invited to explore, play + grow! Focused on a variety of themes and installations, participants can enjoy story time and work on a collaborative hands-on project.

After-School Program: On Wednesdays, artists and museum educators provide academic, emotional, and creative support while broadening students’ way of thinking and increasing exposure to adults with diverse backgrounds and careers (Grades 3-5).

**The Mattress Factory**

**500 Sampsonia Way**

**Pittsburgh, PA 15212**

(412) 231-3169 (412) 322-2231 (Fax)

[www.mattress.org](http://www.mattress.org) [education@mattress.org](mailto:education@mattress.org)

**Pittsburgh Community Television: PCTV**

At 25 plus years and counting, PCTV is among the oldest public access media organizations in the United States.  Over those over 25 years, PCTV has served thousands of Pittsburgh residents and non-profits, giving them low cost access to media production tools and the ability to broadcast their thoughts, ideas, and creativity to households throughout Pittsburgh and the world. PCTV invites all community producers and non-community producers to enjoy our alternative media education programs: Orientation, Producer Prep, Electronic Field Production, Introduction to Final Cut X, Introduction to Adobe Premiere, Advanced Adobe Premiere Pro, & Shoot to Thrill Boot Camp. (Fees associated)

**PCTV 21**

**1300 Western Avenue**

**Pittsburgh, PA 15233**

(412) 322-7570 412-231-2292 (Fax) [www.pctv21.org](http://www.pctv21.org)

Area Served**:** Pittsburgh city-based communities

**Project Destiny Family & Community Services**

Our mission is to **REIGN:** **R**each out into the community, **E**ducate, **I**nspire others, **G**row leaders and **N**urture our children, youth and their families in the Pittsburgh area.

We offer:

* Counseling and Family & Child Support
  + Parental coaching
  + Pre-marital coaching and mentoring
  + Male Leadership Group
  + Girls with a DESTINY
* Early Learning Center
* Out of School Services: Basketball Team, After School tutoring, Summer Camp.

We also provide in-home support to families with male African American children, working with schools to resolve issues like truancy through the Inua Ubuntu program. We take County, community, and self-referrals.

**Project Destiny Family & Community Services**

**2200 California Avenue**

**Pittsburgh, PA 15212**

(412) 231-1258 (412) 586-4589 (Fax) [www.projectdestinypgh.org](http://www.projectdestinypgh.org)

Area(s) Served**:** Northside & Greater Pittsburgh Communities

Eligibility**:** All families & children are welcome

Fees**:** Scholarships & sliding fees may be available for most services

****

**Reading is FUNdamental**

Reading Is FUNdamental (RIF) Pittsburgh helps children and families to build home libraries, motivates children to discover the fun of reading, and provides opportunities for families to read together. RIF Pittsburgh is dedicated to reducing the literacy gap in Our mission is to provide children with the resources, motivation, and opportunities to develop a life-long love of reading.

Programs: Books for Keeps; Everybody Wins!; Storymobile; Read to Your Family; Math & Science (STEAM).

**Reading is FUNdamental Pittsburgh**

**10 Children’s Way, Suite 300**

**Pittsburgh PA 15212**

(412) 321-8022 (412) 586-0883 (Fax)

[www.rifpittsburgh.org](http://www.rifpittsburgh.org) [info@rifpittsburgh.org](mailto:info@rifpittsburgh.org)

**Salvation Army, Harbor Light Center**

The residential program is structured in a three-phase system that may last up to 90 days. Individual and group counseling and family/friend involvement are part of the program. Inpatient and intensive outpatient counseling programs are designed for adults with alcohol and drug abuse problems. Furthermore, a bridge housing program (transitional housing), which can include a stay of up to one year, is available.  
  
Harbor Light's services include the following:

* individual and group counseling
* coordination of health care and behavioral health (alcohol and/or other drug treatment and mental health) needs
* parenting, budgeting and daily living activity skills
* referral to community supportive services

The center also provides a PennFree Bridge Housing Program (another form of transitional housing), which uses scattered housing sites in the community and provides intensive case management to homeless adults with the goal of attaining self-sufficiency.

**Salvation Army Harbor Light Center**

**865 West North Avenue  
Pittsburgh, PA 15233**

(412) 231-7807 Housing:(412) 231-0500

[www.wpa.salvationarmy.org/WesternPennsylvania/harbor-light-center](http://www.wpa.salvationarmy.org/WesternPennsylvania/harbor-light-center)

**Young Men and Women’s African Heritage Association**

Young Men and Women's African Heritage Association is a nonprofit organization dedicated to engaging the Pittsburgh community through culture, arts, music and education programs. We believe in the importance of arts and music education for all children and youth. Our arts-centered programs were developed to empower Pittsburgh’s children with a sense of determination and accomplishment.

**Programs**:

The YMWAHA Steel Pan program is at the core of our arts program. Participants in the steel pan program ranges from elementary, to high school age, to adults. The popularity of the program and family members’ eagerness to learn what their children are learning has spawned a weekly adult class.

Rhyme and Release is a unique program that focuses on organization of thought, expression, creative writing and poetry that is a later blended with music and turned into songs. Students are encouraged to embrace their creativity, the environment and life experiences and express them through art.

**YMWAHA**

**1205 Boyle Street**

**Pittsburgh, PA 15212**

(412) 322-4008 (412) 322-4903 (Fax)

[info@ymwaha.org](mailto:info@ymwaha.org) [www.ymwaha.org](http://www.ymwaha.org)

**Mon Valley: Braddock/Rankin/Swissvale Boroughs**

**Angels' Place**

Angels’ Place, Inc. offers care, concern and compassion to young parents, creating brighter futures for them and their children. Student parents receive a comprehensive program of FREE services, including child care accredited by the National Association for the Education of Young Children (NAEYC), at two locations in the Pittsburgh area in Swissvale and the North Side. Other services include tutoring, support groups, counseling and required classes in parenting, nutrition, child safety and life skills.

**Swissvale Center**

**Beth Banas, Executive Director**

**2538 Woodstock Avenue**

**Pittsburgh, PA 15218**

(412) 271-2229

Fax: (412) 271-1445

**Northside Center and Administrative Offices**

**Kim Doughty, Education Director**

**2615 Norwood Avenue**

**Pittsburgh, PA 15214**

(412) 321-4447

Fax: (412) 321-0112

[www.angelsplacepgh.org](http://www.angelsplacepgh.org) info@angelsplacepgh.org

Area served**:** Allegheny County.

Eligibility**:** Single, low-income parents who are full-time students and have children ages birth to four years.

**Heritage Community Initiative, Inc.**

Heritage Community Initiatives is a community based nonprofit organization that has been in Braddock and has served the Mon Valley region for more than 25 years. We have earned a reputation for creating and operating programs that are responsive and innovative as well as efficient and effective, Heritage has dedicated itself to improving the under-served communities of the Mon Valley Region through three core programs: Education, Transportation and Community Engagement. Our programs affect more than 10,000 individuals and families throughout the Mon-Valley region each year

Programs: Heritage 4 Kids Early Education Centers; Heritage Out-of-School Time; Heritage WorkLink; Community Engagement

**Heritage Community Initiative, Inc.**

**820 Braddock Avenue**

**Braddock, PA 15104**

(412) 351-0535 (412) 351-0509 (Fax) [www.heritageserves.org](http://www.heritageserves.org)

**Rankin Christian Center**

Provide case management services to mentally retarded individuals. Children and Teens: Recreation, informal education, youth employment and training program, arts and crafts, club groups, Head Start program, summer day camp, career counseling, latch key program, and an after-school tutorial program. Adults: Recreation, informal education, weight-loss group, adult literacy program, community organization and planning, tax assistance, and emergency food. Family Care Connection: Drop-in center and multiple programs for families with preschool children. Senior Citizens: Fuel assistance and informal education. Other Services: Films, literature, meeting rooms, and training.

**Rankin Christian Center**

**230 Third Avenue**

**Rankin, PA 15104**

(412) 271-8313 (412) 271-6723 (Fax)

[www](http://www).rankinchristiancenter.org [rankinchristiancenter@gmail.com](mailto:rankinchristiancenter@gmail.com)

**Oakland Community**

**Community Human Services Corporation**

Community Human Service Corporation (CHSC) provides a wide range of services in the South Oakland community, and the greater Pittsburgh area: homeless assistance, health programs, mental health residential programs, family assistance programs. Serves Oakland and the Greater Pittsburgh area.

**Community Human Services Corporation**

**2525 Liberty Avenue**

**Pittsburgh, PA 15222**

(412) 246-1600 Main Number

(412) 621-7137 Fax Number

(412) 246-1602 In-home Services

(412) 246-1602 Health Programs

(412) 246-1640 Intake

[www](http://www)[.chscorp.org](http://www.google.com/url?q=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.chscorp.org&sa=D&sntz=1&usg=AFQjCNHrd7FsDWpijCh7PBcN6EPaJirEQQ) [info@chscorp.org](mailto:info@chscorp.org)

Other Locations:

**Food Pantry**

**370 Lawn Street**

**Pittsburgh, PA 15213**

(412) 246-1686

**Enhanced Supported Housing**

**414 Atwood Street**

**Pittsburgh, PA 15213**

(412) 246-1681

(412) 687-1345 (Fax)

**Domiciliary Care**

**372 Lawn Street**

**Pittsburgh, PA 15213**

(412) 246-1632

(412) 687-1557 (Fax)

**Wood Street Commons**

**301 Third Avenue**

**Pittsburgh, PA 15222**

(412) 246-1600

**Prevention Point Pittsburgh**

Promotes and advocates for the reduction of harm associated with injection drug use, by providing clean injection equipment. PPP also aims to reduce the risk of HIV/AIDS, Hepatitis C, and other blood borne infections.

Prevention Point Pittsburgh services include:

-Legal needle exchange services to prevent HIV and Hepatitis C transmission

-Free, confidential HIV, Hepatitis C, and other STD testing and counseling

-Health prevention and risk-reduction education

-Case management services

-Crisis intervention and counseling

-Overdose prevention and response education, with naloxone prescription

-Wound and vein care consultation

-Assistance to drug treatment, health care, housing, food pantries, and other necessary social services

**Prevention Point Pittsburgh**

**460 Melwood Avenue, Suite 205**

**Pittsburgh, PA 15213**

(412) 247-3404(412) 247-1640 (Fax) [www](http://www)[.pppgh.org](http://www.google.com/url?q=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.pppgh.org&sa=D&sntz=1&usg=AFQjCNGsAz5jNfXWuW70KHiVlLFcQbLdHg) [info@pppgh.org](mailto:info@pppgh.org)

**Wilkinsburg**

**Hosanna House, Inc.**

Hosanna House, Inc. (HHI) is a multi-purpose community center that provides health and human services for the Wilkinsburg community.

**Programs:**  Child Development Center, Community Projects & Economic Development, Youth Athletics, Fitness and Wellness Center, Summer Camp, Leadership group, Tutoring, Mentorship, Social and Career Development, Service and Recreation activities.

**Hosanna House, Inc.**

**807 Wallace Avenue**

**Pittsburgh, PA 15221**

(412) 243-7711(412) 243-7733 (Fax)

[www.hosannahouse.org](http://www.hosannahouse.org) [hhi@hosannahouse.org](mailto:hhi@hosannahouse.org)

Other Departments**:**

Child Development (412) 243-7136 [childdevelopment@hosannahouse.org](mailto:childdevelopment@hosannahouse.org)

Development (412) 342-1281 [dev@hosannahouse.org](mailto:dev@hosannahouse.org)

Wallace Event Center (412) 342-1351 [eventcenter@hosannahouse.org](mailto:eventcenter@hosannahouse.org)

Fitness and Wellness (412) 342-1339 [wellness@hosannahouse.org](mailto:wellness@hosannahouse.org)

Human Resources (412) 342-1336 [hr@hosannahouse.org](mailto:hr@hosannahouse.org)

Office Leasing (412) 342-1340 [officeleasing@hosannahouse.org](mailto:officeleasing@hosannahouse.org)

Sherwood Event Center (412) 342-1351 [sherwood@hosannahouse.org](mailto:sherwood@hosannahouse.org)

Technology (412) 342-1357 [tech@hosannahouse.org](mailto:tech@hosannahouse.org)

Youth Services (412) 342-1343 [youth@hosannahouse.org](mailto:youth@hosannahouse.org)

**MAD DADS (Men Against Destruction Defending Against Drugs & Social Disorder)**

MAD DADS activities are designed to promote and demonstrate positive images of fathers engaging and protecting community youth and families. They provide Neighborhood Street Patrols within troubled areas with the goal to assess community needs, report crime, drug sales and other destructive activities to the proper authorities, while challenging and changing inappropriate behavior. MAD DADS also promotes positive community activities for youth, such as block parties, rallies, and night parades. The organization provides chaperones at community events; serve as surrogate fathers for youth at non-traditional times and locations; make visitations to local jails and prisons to counsel, encourage and prepare former inmates to return to their respective neighborhoods.

**MAD DADS**

**1342 Traymore Avenue**

**Pittsburgh, PA 15221**

(412) 371-9188 [www.pittsburghmaddads.org](http://www.pittsburghmaddads.org) [greaterpittsburghmaddads@gmail.com](mailto:greaterpittsburghmaddads@gmail.com)

**Pittsburgh Housing Development Association, Inc**.

PHDA workshops and programs are the primary way we fulfill our mission to empower low to moderate income residents to become home owners in their community as stakeholders, strengthening their neighborhood, and improving quality of life. Each of our workshops and programs serves one or more of our key objectives:

1. increase the number of low and moderate-income residents who are able to become successful first-time homebuyers
2. increase the supply and accessibility of affordable housing for low and moderate-income residents
3. develop residential properties and conditions that have the potential to stimulate reinvestment in transitional neighborhoods
4. rehabilitate existing housing stock to produce affordable homes of exceptional quality and energy efficiency

Programs include: Free First Time Homebuyer Education Workshop, Financial Education Course, Single Family Home Rehab Construction Program

**PHDA, Inc.**

**P.O. Box 8973**

**Wilkinsburg, PA 15221**

(412) 242-2700 (412) 731-5207 (Fax) [www.phdainc.org](http://www.phdainc.org) [info@phdainc.org](mailto:info@phdainc.org)

**Wilkinsburg Community Ministry**

Wilkinsburg Community Ministry provides services to approximately 3,000 residents per year, including senior citizens, citizens with disabilities, at-risk youth, and families who are economically challenged, unemployed, under-employed or facing emergency situations. Wilkinsburg Community Ministry Programs include:

Youth Meal Partnership - we prepare meals for school-aged children through after-school, summer, and special needs program partnerships;

Urban Survival Program – helps families in tough situations through several initiatives: Emergency Food Pantry, Holiday Food Distribution, Clothing and Household Donations, SNAP Assistance, Energy Assistance and other Social Services.

Our Warm Hearts initiative, with our partners at KnitOne, coordinates volunteer knitters and crocheters throughout Allegheny County to make hats, mittens and gloves for children. These are distributed through the school district, specifically through Kelly and Turner schools. This year we will also distribute some to crossing guards and bus drivers.

**Wilkinsburg Community Ministry**

**702/704 Wood Street**

**Wilkinsburg, PA 15221**

(412) 241-8072 (412) 241-8315 (Fax)

[www.wcm15221.org](http://www.wcm15221.org) [caring@wcm15221.org](mailto:caring@wcm15221.org)

**Additional Organizations and Agencies**

**100 Black Men of Western PA, Inc.**

100 Black Men of Western PA strives to improve quality of life for the African-American community through the long-standing tradition of self-help. Youth are involved in the group mentoring program which has four components: education, health, cultural, and economic development. Population Served: African-American males and females who are middle or high school students.

**100 Black Men of Western PA, Inc.**

**P.O. Box 254**

**Pittsburgh, PA 15230**

(412) 361-2142 (412) 331-8574 (Fax)

[www.100blackmenofwesternpa.org](http://www.100blackmenofwesternpa.org) [100blackmen@100blackmenofwesternpa.org](mailto:100blackmen@100blackmenofwesternpa.org)

**3E Now (Educating, Empowering, Eliminating Dating Violence Now)**

3E Now is an experienced, professional, non-profit organization dedicated to providing students and educators in western Pennsylvania with the information and assistance necessary to address problems of dating violence.

Programs include:

-Prevention Education Empowerment Training (PEET) - Training includes: Dating violence 101 & Bystander Intervention with evidence-based curricula, leadership, communications and marketing.

-Mentors in Violence Prevention (MVP) - The scenario-based curriculum focuses on providing bystanders with the tools to act when they witness violence or abuse.

-Coaching Boys into Men (CBIM) - program designed by Futures without Violence to provide high school athletic coaches with the resources they need to promote respectful behavior among their players and help prevent relationship abuse, harassment, and sexual assault.

-Parent Education Groups - As a parent, coach, or concerned adult what can you do to help prevent teen dating violence? 3E Now hosts community and parent groups that can assist you in having these conversations.

(412) 719-5630 [www.3enow.org](http://www.3enow.org) [info@3enow.org](mailto:info@3enow.org)

**The** **Academy** **Day/Evening Program**

The Day/Evening Program is designed to provide an alternative to institutionalization or transitional after-care following residential placement.  The support, structure and guidance provided to these students enables them to grow and develop personally while remaining engrained in their home, school and/or community environments.

By attending program on-site at The Academy just four days per week, the students in the Day/Evening Program are afforded the opportunity to maintain community employment, attend post-secondary education programs or focus on family reunification efforts and counseling.

While attending program, students are able to participate in traditional Academy rehabilitative services geared toward their needs and circumstances.

.

**The Academy Day/Evening Program**

**900 Agnew Road**

**Pittsburgh, PA 15227**

(412) 885-5200 [www.theacademyschools.com](http://www.theacademyschools.com)

**A.D.A.'s House: Clean and Sober Humans Association, Inc.**

A.D.A.'S House is a transitional living facility for men recovering from the disease of alcohol and/or drug addictions. Our purpose is to guide men from early stages of recovery to successful independent living in recovery. Counseling services are offered in a personal, family or group atmosphere.

- Drug and alcohol counseling to those seeking or in recovery

- Financial counseling for those seeking to rebuild their financial capabilities.

- A representative of The PA Office of Vocational Rehabilitation is on-site several days every week. Resume writing assistance and other job placement services are readily available.

- Spiritual counseling is offered to those seeking a more personal one on-one relationship with their higher power.

- Bereavement counseling

Personal interviews are required, (please no phone interviews), and compensation will be discussed with each potential resident.

**A.D.A.’s House**

**825 Broadway Avenue**

**McKees Rocks, PA 15136**

(412) 875-0020 [www.cleanandsoberhumans.com](http://www.cleanandsoberhumans.com)

Other locations:

**Clean and Sober Humans Association (CASH)**

**827 Broadway Avenue**

**McKees Rocks, PA 15136**

**Arneault House**

**821 Broadway Avenue**

**McKees Rocks, PA 15136**

Eligibility: Men recovering from the disease of addiction. A personal interview is required.

**Boys & Girls Clubs of Western Pennsylvania**

The Boys & Girls Clubs of Western Pennsylvania is a non-profit organization dedicated to enhancing the quality of life for youth, with particular emphasis on members who live in urban communities of highly diverse cultures. We are dedicated to enhancing the quality of life for all youth who need us most. All programs and activities are designed to maximize opportunities for young people to build self-esteem and grow into responsible and caring citizens.

**Boys & Girls Club of Western PA - Administrative Office**

**5432 Butler Street**

**Pittsburgh, PA 15201**

(412) 782-5710 (412) 782-5720 (Fax) [www.bgcwpa.org](http://www.bgcwpa.org) [bgcwpa@cs.com](mailto:bgcwpa@cs.com)

Club Facilities:

**Carnegie B & G Club**

**630 Washington Avenue**

**Carnegie, PA 15106**

Phone: (412) 276-3151 Fax: (412) 276-3117

**Duquesne-West Mifflin B & G Club**

**29 North 3rd Street**

**Duquesne, PA 15110**)

Phone: (412) 466-8262 Fax: (412) 466-2179

**Estelle B. Campbell B & G Club**

**4600 Butler Street**

**Pittsburgh, PA 15201**

Phone: (412) 682-4013 Fax: (412) 682-0241

**LaRosa B & G Club**

**901 Ravine Street**

**McKeesport, PA 15132**

Phone: (412) 678-7070 Fax: (412) 678-1180

**Northern Area B & G Club**

**100 Howard Street**

**Pittsburgh, PA 15209**

Phone: (412) 821-5779 Fax: (412) 821-4561

**Shadyside B & G Club**

**6 Brownell Place**

**Pittsburgh, PA 15232**

Phone: (412) 681-8575 Fax: (412) 681-4885

**Sto-Ken-Rox B & G Club**

**Willow & Deweyville Road**

**McKees Rocks, PA 15136**   
Phone: (412) 771-0428 Fax: (412) 771-3718

**Wilkinsburg B & G Club**

**813 South Avenue**

**Pittsburgh, PA 15221**

Phone: (412) 243-7711 Fax: (412) 243-7733

**CeaseFire PA**

CeaseFire PA is a coalition of survivors and advocates taking a stand against gun violence and criminals who use and traffic guns illegally. The coalition seeks to send a clear message that it is time for action to reduce gun violence by uniting neighbors across communities, and communities across the state. Partnering with community groups, local officials and law enforcement, and individuals across Pennsylvania, CeaseFire provides the tools for local action and a channel to make people’s voices heard in the halls of power.

**CeaseFire PA**

**P.O. Box 60095**

**Philadelphia, PA 19102**

(215) 923-3151 [www.ceasefirepa.org](http://www.ceasefirepa.org) [info@ceasefirepa.org](mailto:info@ceasefirepa.org)

**Lydia’s Place an Affiliate of Renewal, Inc.**

The process of reentering the family may be one of the most complex and emotionally challenging aspects of reintegration into society. Through Lydia’s Place®, Renewal Inc. provides a safe space where men, women and families can learn to cope with those challenges as they successfully rebuild their lives and relationships. We are committed to individuals who are ready to be part of their children’s lives by supporting their efforts to do so. Lydia’s Place offers a full continuum of relationship-focused services for families that have been impacted by incarceration. Specialized programs focus on Family Strengthening and Mentoring and on providing Housing assistance.

**Lydia’s Place**

**700 Fifth Avenue, 4th Floor**

**Pittsburgh, PA 15219**

(412) 246-2784 [www.renewalinc.com/programs-services/lydias-place/](http://www.renewalinc.com/programs-services/lydias-place/)

**1Hood Media**

1Hood Media is a collective of socially conscious artists and activists who utilize art as a means of raising awareness about social justice matters effecting people around the world. 1Hood Media aims to be the vehicle that will identify, develop, and inspire those artists/activists destined to rise to the challenges we face today, and use our talents and gifts to organize our communities for real change.

**1Hood Media**

**460 Melwood Avenue, Suite 207**

**Pittsburgh, PA 15213**

(412) 404-2347 [www.1hood.org](http://www.1hood.org) [info@1hood.org](mailto:info@1hood.org)

**The P.A.C.T. Initiative (Prevent Another Crime Today)**

What began as a homicide billboard campaign created to assist families who have lost a loved one to violence find an avenue for healing by attempting to assist with unsolved homicide cases, has now grown to include a referral service and network for these surviving families and concerned citizens to participate in taking proactive measures to stop violence in Pittsburgh and Allegheny County, as well as branching efforts throughout the state of Pennsylvania. Spiritually grounded, the organization seeks to help families and communities heal from the effects of violence and crime and work together to raise awareness, as well as build a foundation for crime prevention and intervention.

**The P.A.C.T. Initiative**

**P.O. Box 90131**

**Pittsburgh, PA 15224**

(412) 450-0745 (412) 482-3241 (Fax)

[www.makeapac.org](http://www.makeapac.org) [makeap.a.c.t.1@gmail.com](mailto:makeap.a.c.t.1@gmail.com)

Executive Director: Valerie Dixon

Area served**:** Allegheny County and beyond

**Sarah Heinz House Association**

Recreation, group work, after-school programs, physical education, computer classes, special interest programs, sports leagues, and day and residential summer camp. Programming includes: films, literature, speakers, and training. Meeting rooms are also available.

**Sarah Heinz House Association**

**1 Heinz Street**

**Pittsburgh, PA 15212**

(412) 231-2377 [www.sarahheinzhouse.org](http://www.sarahheinzhouse.org) [frontdesk@sarahheinzhouse.com](mailto:frontdesk@sarahheinzhouse.com)

Area served**:** All Areas.

**Strong Women, Strong Girls**

Strong Women, Strong Girls is a nationally recognized mentoring program dedicated to raising the aspirations and self-esteem of elementary school girls, grades 3 to 5. The program connects girls with college women and puts them on the path from the classroom to the boardroom—or any other path they choose to take. Strong Women, Strong Girls is building a movement that creates cycles of mutual empowerment for women and girls who are committed to positive social change. Relationships, social/emotional skills and positive role models are essential to helping girls and women succeed. The Strong Women, Strong Girls model focuses on building these three areas for girls and women.

**Strong Women, Strong Girls**

**2200 Sarah Street**

**Pittsburgh, PA 15203**

(412) 488-0791 [www.swsg.org](http://www.swsg.org) [pittsburgh@swsg.org](mailto:pittsburgh@swsg.org)

**Tiger Pause Youth Ministry**

Tiger Pause serves Beaver County’s young people and their families. Our desire is to provide individuals from all walks of life with opportunities to participate in quality programs that help them reach their God-given potential. We preach the Gospel of Jesus Christ and watch the Lord redeem lives, build leaders, and transform communities. We offer after-school programming, summer camp, sports programs, vocational training and business development, and mentoring.

**Tiger Pause Youth Ministry**

**P.O. Box 34**

**Beaver Falls, PA 15010**

(724) 843-2384 [www.tigerpause.net](http://www.tigerpause.net) [mail@tigerpause.net](mailto:mail@tigerpause.net)

Area served: Beaver County

**Tree of Hope**

Offering help, hope and healing to families who have suffered the loss of a loved one through violence or suicide, with a special focus on the children who are left behind. We engage the families at the time of loss with “Hope Baskets” that include “where to turn” and refreshments to assist the family through the funeral process. Children are sent to camps, art therapy, referrals for counseling and comprehensive services provided and a special Holiday dinner and presents for the families and children are provided each year. We also sponsor “Crusades Against Crimes” in areas affected by criminal activities.

**Tree of Hope**

**250 North Highland Avenue**

**Pittsburgh, PA 15206**

(412) 361-6400 1-800-804-8410 (24-hour Hotline) (412) 361-6401 (Fax)

[www.treeofhope.com](http://www.treeofhope.com) [hope@treeofhope.com](mailto:hope@treeofhope.com)

**Women's Center and Shelter of Greater Pittsburgh**

For more than 40 years, Women’s Center & Shelter of Greater Pittsburgh has been a leader in providing safety, shelter, support and guidance to all victims of domestic violence. Our goal is to offer hope in the form of resources aimed at helping women and their children escape abusive relationships and build new lives.

**WCS Pittsburgh**

**P.O. Box 9024**

**Pittsburgh, PA 15224**

Administration: (412) 687-8017 Fax: (412) 687-3315

Legal Department: (412) 355-7400

24-hour Hotline: (412) 687-8005 ext. 1 or Toll Free (877) 338-8255

[www.wcspittsburgh.org](http://www.wcspittsburgh.org)

**Food Banks**

**Brown Chapel Food Pantry**

**Brown Chapel A.M.E. Church**

**1400 Boyle St.**

**Pittsburgh, PA 15212**

(412) 321-2240 [bccministriespgh@outlook.com](mailto:bccministriespgh@outlook.com)

Call for distribution days.

Area served**:** North Side

**Greater Pittsburgh Community Food Bank**

The Greater Pittsburgh Community Food Bank collects, stores, and distributes food and household products to hundreds of charitable agencies in Southwestern Pennsylvania including soup kitchens, food pantries, women’s shelters, homeless shelters, and other agencies serving those in need.

**Greater Pittsburgh Community Food Bank**

**1 North Linden Street**

**Duquesne, PA 15110**

(412) 460-3663(412) 460-0418 (Fax)

[info@pittsburghfoodbank.org](mailto:info@pittsburghfoodbank.org) [www.pittsburghfoodbank.org](http://www.pittsburghfoodbank.org)

**\*To locate a food bank near you, call or go to the website under ‘GET HELP’ to enter your zip code.**

Area served: Allegheny County

**Macedonia Baptist Church Food Pantry**

Food pantry open once monthly. Call for distribution days.

**Macedonia Baptist Church**

**2225 Bedford Avenue  
Pittsburgh, PA 15219**

(412) 281-8437

Area served: Hill District

**Human Service Agencies, Downtown Pittsburgh**

**ACTION-Housing, Inc.**

Plans and develops specialized supportive housing and permanent affordable housing.

It provides a wide range of services for homeless families and individuals, women and children in crisis, elderly individuals, persons with physical and mental disabilities, unemployed persons, public housing residents, and other low and moderate-income families to promote self-sufficiency and community leadership.

**Programs:** Allegheny County Accessibility Program; Homeless Prevention and Rapid Re-Housing Program (HPRP); Homeowner’s Emergency Mortgage Assistance Program (HEMAP); the Family Savings Account Program, and Pre-Purchase Counseling.

**ACTION-Housing**

**611 William Penn Place, Suite 800**

**Pittsburgh, PA 15219**

(412) 281-2102 (412) 391-4512 (Fax)

[www.actionhousing.org](http://www.actionhousing.org) [ahi@actionhousing.org](mailto:ahi@actionhousing.org)

**Allegheny Link**

The Allegheny Link connects people in need to available resources in an effort to maintain their independence and quality of life.

The Allegheny Link assists:

* People with all disabilities
* Older adults to remain in the community
* People who are homeless or at risk of homelessness to reach the goals of stable housing
* People who are pregnant, or parents and caregivers of children to six years of age - by referrals to home-visiting program

**Allegheny Link**

**One Smithfield Street, 2nd Floor**

**Pittsburgh, PA 15222**

1-866-730-2368 (412) 350-3834 (Fax)

[www.county.allegheny.pa.us/Human-Services/About/Contact/Link/About-the-Link.aspx](http://www.county.allegheny.pa.us/Human-Services/About/Contact/Link/About-the-Link.aspx)

**Career Link**

One-stop shop to assist in job searching, classes, counselors, income-eligible training/education, and resume preparation.

Full Service Career Centers**:**

**CareerLink Allegheny East**

**2040 Ardmore Boulevard**

**Pittsburgh, PA 15221**

(412) 436-2225

TTY: 412-271-4217

Fax: 412-436-2133

**CareerLink Downtown Pittsburgh**

**304 Wood Street**

**Pittsburgh, PA 15219**

(412) 552-7100

TTY: 412-552-7044

Affiliate Centers:

**Carnegie Library of Pittsburgh: Allegheny Branch**

**1239 Federal Street**

**Pittsburgh, PA 15212**

(412) 237-1890

Thursday & Friday:

10:00AM – 4:30PM

**Carnegie Library of Pittsburgh: Downtown & Business Branch**

**612 Smithfield Street**

**Pittsburgh, PA 15222**

(412) 281-7141

Monday, Tuesday & Wednesday:

8:30AM – 4:30PM

**The Braddock Carnegie Library**

**419 Library Street**

**Braddock, PA 15104**

(412) 351-5356

Monday & Friday:

10:00AM – 4:15PM

Tuesday: 11:00AM – 4:15PM

**Carnegie Library of McKeesport**

**1507 Library Avenue**

**McKeesport, PA 15132**

(412) 672-0625

Monday & Tuesday:

8:30AM – 4:30PM

**Carnegie Library of Pittsburgh Hazelwood Branch**

**5000 2nd Avenue**

**Pittsburgh, PA 15207**

(412) 421-2517

Wednesday & Thursday:

10:00AM – 4:30PM

**Alle-Kiski CareerLink**

**1150 5th Avenue, Suite 200**

**New Kensington, PA 15068**

(724) 334-8600

[www](http://www)[.careerlinkpittsburgh.com](http://www.google.com/url?q=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.careerlinkpittsburgh.com&sa=D&sntz=1&usg=AFQjCNF77anJOP_8PCkkm5meN55LHxOVGw)

**Area served:** Residents in Western Pennsylvania.

**Catholic Charities Diocese of Pittsburgh**

Offer services and programs that meet important needs for individuals and families in the community, withoutregard to race, religion, age or gender.

**Services:** Adoption; Basic Needs Assistance; Counseling; Housing/Homeless Assistance;

Neighborhood Based Services; Parish Social Ministry; Pregnancy and Parenting;

Refugee Services; Senior Services

**Catholic Charities Diocese of Pittsburgh**

**212 Ninth Street**

**Pittsburgh, PA 15222**

(412) 456-6999 (412) 465-6990 (Fax) [www](http://www)[.](mailto:.)[ccpgh.org](http://www.google.com/url?q=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.ccpgh.org&sa=D&sntz=1&usg=AFQjCNHhYLCK_KIkWSqfx-Jhfdi2j98GxA) [info@ccpgh.org](mailto:info@ccpgh.org)

Other locations:

**St. Joseph House of Hospitality**

**1635 Bedford Avenue**

**Pittsburgh, PA 15219**

(412) 471-0666

**Challenges: Options in Aging**

**Shenley Square**

**2706 Mercer Road**

**New Castle, PA 16105**

(724) 658-3729

**Challenges: Options in Aging**

**1405 Woodside Avenue**

**Ellwood City, PA 16117**

(724) 752-9435

**Renewal, Inc.**

Renewal believes in the positive re-entry and rebuilding of lives of offenders through education, job readiness, counseling, community service, drug and alcohol/mental health treatment, as well as social readjustment by redefining life’s goals and values. Renewal, Inc. is a private, not-for-profit organization providing alternative housing and services to individuals from our communities in the criminal justice systems who are re-entering society.

**Renewal, Inc.**

**601 Grant Street, 5th Floor**

**Pittsburgh, PA 15219**

(412) 690-2445 [www.renewalinc.com](http://www.renewalinc.com) [info@renewalinc.com](mailto:info@renewalinc.com)

**Urban League of Greater Pittsburgh**

The mission of the Urban League movement is to enable African Americans to secure economic self-reliance, parity and power, and civil rights. The Pittsburgh affiliate of the National Urban League offers education, employment, and housing programs to more than 28,000 individuals each year as well as programs tailored to specific needs such as helping formerly incarcerated parents find jobs, encourage African American adolescent men to set high standards and challenging goals for themselves, preparing prospective buyers for homeownership, getting families with preschoolers ready for school success, and more.

**Programs:** African American Leadership Development; Education and Youth Development;

Urban League of Pittsburgh Charter School; Employment, Training and Economic

Empowerment; Family Growth and Development; Housing; Research, Public

Policy and Community Development

**Urban League of Greater Pittsburgh**

**610 Wood Street**

**Pittsburgh, PA 15222**

(412) 227-4802 (412) 227-4162 (Fax) [www.ulpgh.org](http://www.ulpgh.org)

**The YMCA of Greater Pittsburgh**

The YMCA of Greater Pittsburgh provides programs to promote youth development, healthy living, and social responsibility.

**Programs:**

Youth Development - Child Care, Education & Leadership, Physical Health (swim, sports and play), Camp

Healthy Living - Family Time, Fitness and Wellness, Sports and Recreation, Community and Group Projects, Healthy Employee Programs

Social Responsibility - Social Services, Global Services, Volunteer Opportunities, Advocacy and Giving

**Locations:** Allegheny (Northside), Baierl (Sewickley), Centre Avenue, Collegiate (Pitt), Delmont, Hazelwood, Homewood-Brushton, North Boroughs, Penn Hills, PNC (5th Avenue), PNC at U.S. Steel Tower,Sampson (Plum), Spencer (Bethel Park), Thelma Lovette, Western Area, Wilmerding.

**Camps:** Kon-O-Kwee, Camp T. Frank Soles, Deer Valley YMCA Family Camp

**YMCA of Greater Pittsburgh**

**420 Fort Duquesne Boulevard, Suite 625**

**Pittsburgh, PA 15222**

(412) 227-3800 [www.ymcaofpittsburgh.org](http://www.ymcaofpittsburgh.org)

**YWCA of Greater Pittsburgh**

Providescareer and sexuality education, teen activities, crisis intervention, parent support, and recreation.

**Programs:** Breast Health Education; Center for Race and Gender Equity; Child Care and

Child Care Provider programs; Teen Programs; Women’s Programs and Services

**YWCA of Greater Pittsburgh**

**305 Wood Street**

**Pittsburgh, PA 15222**

(412) 391-5100 [www](http://www)[.ywcapgh.org](http://www.google.com/url?q=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.ywcapgh.org&sa=D&sntz=1&usg=AFQjCNHjncyfXyRMh6ZCSKWq9ymZk_RXTA)

Other Locations:

**Homewood-Brushton Children and Youth Development and Education Center**

**6907 Frankstown Avenue**

**Pittsburgh, PA 15208**

Phone: (412) 361-6433

**Youth Places**

Youth Places is an initiative designed to engage youth most at risk in positive afterschool program activities. Youth Places has effectively outreached and involved youth from high-risk neighborhoods that do not traditionally attend after school programs.

* Career readiness, entrepreneurial programs, youth leadership training, and work experiences for teenagers.
* One-on-one services, case management, and mentoring.
* Field trips, outdoor programs in arts, cultural, and recreational activities.
* Academic enrichment programs connected to the Pittsburgh curriculum.

**Youth Places**

**711 West Commons**

**Pittsburgh, PA 15212**

(412) 434-0851 (412) 434-6318 (Fax)

[www.youthplaces.org](http://www.youthplaces.org) [youthplaces@youthplaces.org](mailto:youthplaces@youthplaces.org)

Eligibility**:** High risk youth ages 12-18 years old.

**Allegheny County Health Department**

The Allegheny County Health Department’s (ACHD) Office of Violence Prevention awarded five microgrants to integrate violence prevention into other youth development work. These organizations serve young people in communities with high rates of gun violence.

**Infinite Lifestyle Solutions**

The mission of Infinite Lifestyle Solution is preventing youth violence throughout the greater Pittsburgh community through prevention, advocacy and professional development while building a stronger relationship between families and community. Infinite Lifestyle Solutions will achieve this with support of service providers who share a common goal to prevent and help victims, or potential victims, who've been victimized, or traumatized, by violent crimes while becoming a leader in providing social service outreach, advocacy, and support services.

Area served: Northside, Hill District and Southside

**Duquesne & Neighborhood Allies**

Duquesne University Psychology Department, Neighborhood Allies, and UrbanKind Institute will be strengthening their existing youth after-school and summer programs by providing specialized services to children who have experienced or witnessed violence.

Area served: Southside

**Hope Empowerment Project**

The Hope Empowerment Project (H.E.P.) provides mentoring programming to engage students who are exhibiting at-risk behaviors. The funding will be used to support their reintegration program designed to work with the court system to reintegrate youth back into the community and reduce recidivism.

Area served: Duquesne

**Saving Our Sons & Daughters**

Greater Allen Chapel AME Church will be partnering with Infinite Lifestyle Solutions to build restorative practices within Pittsburgh Morrow K-8 school. Their project will promote a change in school climate and support youth who have been suspended or have been expelled by providing an ongoing support system for their experiences.

Area served: Northside

**Brothers and Sisters Emerging (BASE)**

The organization BASE will establish a network of 20-30 individuals throughout the neighborhoods of Garfield, Homewood, Wilkinsburg, and Penn Hills that will receive training on de-escalation strategies, motivational interview techniques, and other methods of reaching young people at risk of perpetrating or becoming the victims of violence.

Area served: Hill District, Southside, East End, Wilkinsburg & Penn Hills

Additionally, a Street Outreach Team and a Trauma Response Team will help to provide and promote psychological and emotional wellness for the residents affected by the violence within Allegheny County.

**Allegheny County Health Department (ACHD)**

**542 Fourth Avenue**

**Pittsburgh, PA 15219**

(412) 687-2243

Fax: (412) 578-8325

**ACHD**

**Office of Violence Prevention**

**807 Wallace Avenue, 4th Floor**

**Wilkinsburg, PA 15221**

(412) 247-7969

[www.achd.net](http://www.achd.net) [www.achd.net/commhealth/index.html](http://www.achd.net/commhealth/index.html)

**EMERGENCY AND HOT LINE NUMBERS**

***Public Safety Emergency Help Line Phone Numbers***

***Emergency Service* 911 *Non-Emergency Service* 311**

***City of Pittsburgh Police Bureau* (412) 323-7800**

[**www.CitizenObserver.com**](http://www.CitizenObserver.com) **City of Pittsburgh – Anonymous & confidential reporting**

**On-Line Police Tip Form --** [**www.city.pittsburgh.pa.us/police/html/police\_tip\_form.html**](http://www.city.pittsburgh.pa.us/police/html/police_tip_form.html)

***Allegheny County Department of Human Services***

***Child Abuse Hotline* (800) 932-0313**

***Aging and Disability Resources* 1-866-730-2368, TTY (412) 350-5205**

***Senior Line* (412) 350-5460**

***Alle-Kiski Area HOPE Center, Inc.* 1-888-299-4673**

***Center for Victims* (412) 392-8582**

***A Child’s Place at Mercy* (412) 400-2887**

***City of Pittsburgh Office of the Mayor* (412) 255-2258**

***Youth Policy Office***

***National Suicide Hotline* 1-800-273-8255**

***Crime Stoppers* (412) 255-8477**

***Anonymous tip line for felony cases***

***Crisis Center North* (412) 364-5556**

***Divine Intervention Ministries/***

***Central Baptist Church* (412) 621-6022**

***Family Links Emergency Shelter* (866) 583-6003**

***Pittsburgh Action Against Rape (PAAR)* (412) 765-2731 or 1-866-363-7273**

***Resolve Crisis* (888) 796-8226**

***United Way Help Line* 211**

***Women’s Center and Shelter of* (412) 687-8005 or 877-338-8255**

***Greater Pittsburgh***



**The Greater Pittsburgh Coalition Against Violence © (CAV)**

***“Moving from Complaint to Possibility…from Planning to Implementation to Mobilization”***

**Acknowledgments with Gratitude**

THANKS to **Genie Beckom**

For her service in compiling and writing the First Edition (2008) of the

*Coalition Against Violence: Community Services Directory*

THANKS to **LaTara Jones**

For her assistance with research and compiling the Listings in the Second Edition (2012) *Community Services Directory: Your Anti-violence Guide to Community Services*

SPECIAL THANKS to **Lois “Toni” McClendon**

For her tireless energy as Lead Writer/Editor for the Second Editions of *Strategies for Change: Building More Peaceful Communities* and the *Community Services Directory*

VERY SPECIAL THANKS to

**Dr. Alex Johnson**, President Community College of Allegheny County

For providing the funds to print the Community Services Directory

SPECIAL THANKS to **Matt Rosenquist**, General Manager of Staples – East Liberty and staff, including **Danny Devine, Charlie Horowitz, Kayleigh Mellas, and Greg Rusche,** for their continuous support of the work of the Coalition Against Violence and their generous assistance with printing the document.

SPECIAL THANKSto **Bernadette Turner**, Executive Director Addison Behavioral Care, Inc. for providing office space for the Black Empowerment Project and

The Coalition Against Violence.

**Valerie Dixon & Tim Stevens, Conveners –**

**The Greater Pittsburgh Coalition Against Violence Working Group**

**An Initiative of the Black Political Empowerment Project**

